
                                                                     201 South Main, Suite 2300 
           Salt Lake City, Utah 84111 

February 27, 2010 
 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
AND HAND DELIVERY  
 
Public Service Commission of Utah 
Heber M. Wells Building, 4th Floor 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, UT  84114 
 
 
Attention: Julie P. Orchard 
  Commission Secretary 
 
  Sandy Mooy 
  Commission Administrator 
 
Re: In the Matter of the Notice of Proposed New Rule 746-700, Standards for  

Interconnection of Electrical Generating Facilities to Public Jurisdiction    
Under  the Public Service Commission, Docket 09-R312-01; DAR File No. 32881; State 
Admin. Rule Filing Key: 148759; Utah Admin. Code Ref. (R no): R746-312- 

 
 Rocky Mountain Power hereby submits for filing to the Public Service Commission of 
Utah (“Commission”) an original and five (5) copies each of its revised standard form 
agreements for:  (1) Interconnection Facilities Study Agreement Level 3 Net Metering 
Interconnection Review; (2) Impact Study Agreement Level 3 Net Metering Interconnection 
Review; (3) Interconnection and Net Metering Service Agreement for Net Metering Facility 
Level 1 Interconnection; (4) Interconnection and Net Metering Service Agreement for Net 
Metering Facility Level 2 Interconnection; and (5) Interconnection and Net Metering Service 
Agreement for Net Metering Facility Level 1 Interconnection.   
 

These filings are made in response to comments received from the Division of Public 
Utilities and are intended to comply with the draft Electrical Interconnection rule, R746-312.  In 
addition to the edits proposed by the Division, Rocky Mountain Power has added language to 
reflect changes to Utah Code § 54-2-1.16(d), which created exemptions from the ownership or 
lease requirements for certain customers.  Rocky Mountain Power does not believe this is a 
material change to the agreement as it merely reflects the statutory requirements. 

 
Rocky Mountain Power is submitting separately for filing its standard form agreements 

for interconnection, which have already been approved for use by the Federal Energy Regulatory 
Commission, and have been revised to reflect the requirements of the Commission’s 
interconnection rule. 
 
 Please contact me directly at (801)220-4014 if you have any questions.      
 



 
Very Truly, 
 
 
 
Daniel E. Solander 
Senior Counsel 
 
cc: Service List 


